
Environ Pipe or Total Containment Pipe replaced inside of Chase Pipe considered a repair 
 
“Since Environ and Total Containment pipe has had known reliability issues, MDEQ will allow it 
to be replaced with double wall pipe without adding water tight sumps with no interstitial monitoring 
requirement as long as there is an existing chase pipe in place. Since the chase pipe is not being 
replaced, we interpret this to be a repair, not a 100% replacement. We will require the owner to 
notify us when this is done so that we can change registration to show the new primary pipe. (We 
will need to input the install date in Muster to be prior to 10/1/2008 with comments in registration 
giving the actual date of installation)” 
 
Notice of Planned Install should be submitted checking “New piping at an existing facility to partially 
replace (repair) existing piping” with copy of this letter attached and info showing what pipe was installed 
as part of the repair and the date of the repair. Submit testing of the new pipe used in the repair. 
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